TOWN OF RIDGEWAY
410 West Ave
Medina, NY 14103
PLANNING BOARD PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
FOR 2800 SWETT ROAD SOLAR PROJECT

SEPTEMBER 9, 2020
MEMBERS PRESENT: OTHERS PRESENT
Tom Fenton (Chairman) Janet Ward-Next Era
Thomas Kline ABSENT Dan Wolfe
Tim Elliott Karen Kaiser
Richard Fisher Shaun Logue- MRB Group
Kathy Blackburn Sherman Gittens- MRB Group

Drazen Gasic- Labella Associates

Michael Frateshi- TJA Clean Energy

Eric Kenna- C&S Engineering

Mark Sweeney- Sweeney Law- TJA Clean Energy

Others Present VIA Telecommunications
Anna Callard-Ridgeway Resident

Joe Hamel- Next Era

Ed Thering- Property owner

Jennifer Cameron- Hodson Russ

Trisha Laszewski-Assessor

CALLTO ORDER:

Chairman Fenton opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and stated we would be continuing
with the public hearing for the 2800 Swett Road Solar project from Wednesday September 2, 2020 at
2:01pm.

Chairman Fenton asked if there was anyone who would like to speak about the Swett Road Solar
Project.

Anna Callard -Ridgeway Resident, asked if everyone had received her photos of the type of trees.
Tim Elliott- Planning Board Member- stated they had and they were printed out.

Chairman Fenton asked if there were any other concerns or questions for the Swett Road Solar project.
Since there were none, he asked for a motion to close the public hearing. Kathy Blackburn made a
motion to close the public hearing for the 2800 Swett Road Solar Project with a second by Tim Elliott.
The public hearing was closed at 2:04 pm.

Respectfully Submitted by
Joelle Brown
Planning Board Clerk



